
 

REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETINGS OF THE  
ANN ARBOR-YPSILANTI SMARTZONE LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FINANCING 

AUTHORITY  
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, one or more of these meetings may be held electronically 
instead of at the listed location. Check the City of Ann Arbor’s homepage (www.a2gov.org) 
and click the link to Public Notices of Nonregularly Scheduled or Electronic Meetings.  
Notices of electronic meetings will be posted there no later than 18 hours prior to the meeting 
start. 
 
ALL MEETINGS WILL TAKE PLACE AT ANN ARBOR CITY HALL, 301 E. HURON STREET, 
LARCOM BLDG, COUNCIL CHAMBERS at 8:15 am. UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED 
 
 

July 23, 2020 
(Held Electronically) 

October 29, 2020 
 

 

April 22, 2021 

August 27, 2020 January 28, 2021 
 

 

June 24, 2021 

September 24, 2020 March 25, 2021 July 22, 2021 
 

 
Matthew Horning, Interim CFO 
Financial and Administrative Services 
301 E. Huron Street 
(734) 794-6500, ext. 45100 
mhorning@a2gov.org 
Posted:  July 2, 2020 
 
All persons are encouraged to participate in public meetings. Accommodations, including sign 
language interpreters, may be arranged by contacting the City Clerk's office at 734.794.6140; via 
email to: cityclerk@a2gov.org; or by written request addressed and mailed or delivered to:  
 
City Clerk's Office 
301 E. Huron St. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104  
 
Requests made with less than two business days notice may not be able to be accommodated. 


